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Dear Parents/Carers
Further information regarding Professional Interview Day which will be held on Friday 2nd February 2018 for all Year 11 students is now on the WSFG website. Please see links below:
http://www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk/year11
http://www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk/page/?title=Work+Related+Learning&pid=73
Thank you
Ms Philippou

